From: Mary Bearor

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Public comment on Northern Pass
Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 11:32:31 AM

Most decidedly NO! This project is not good for NH. NH is already an exporter of excess electric
power. This is a for -profit project brewed in the board rooms of HydroQuebec, which has shown no
compunction about raping the landscape of their own province. How much less consideration will our
beloved State receive from them? And were it not for our geographic location as a necessary extension
cord to the power markets in MA and CT, and were our largest power supplier not a subsidiary of
Northeast Utilities in CT (do you realize that CT has legislated against the very type of towers they are
so eager to erect in NH.), we would not be dealing with this issue.

Please represent and advocate for NH, not HQ, NU, MA and CT.

Thank you. Thomas Bearor (USAF RET) and Mary Bearor
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